
  

 

Dear Year Six Children 
 
The time seems to just be flying by now, with just over four weeks left until we officially break up for the 
summer holiday! 
 
I hope that those of you who have returned to school, (along with those of you who are ‘key worker 
children’ and have attended throughout) are enjoying yourself, and getting used to a slightly different set-
up.  Some of our year ten and twelve children are coming back this week, and we have been preparing 
school for them, as well as delivering a huge amount on online live lessons.  You may have seen on 
social media how many of our students have joined in with these – they have been a huge success! 
 
As I mentioned in my last letter some of your new teachers, from the six Invictus schools, have been 
meeting weekly both to plan for your arrival, and to ensure that we can do everything possible to make 
your start to high school as smooth as possible.  Included with this letter is a Transition Booklet for you 
to take a look at and complete in your own time.  Hopefully it will help you to prepare for high school – 
looking at things from your early morning routine and planning your journey, so that you arrive on time, 
to how to make friends and everyone’s main worry - what to do if you get lost.  You have plenty of time 
before you start high school to read through it. 
 
Our website will have a Transition Tab on it from the 15 June.  Here you will be able to complete a 3d 
tour of many classrooms and Science labs, the canteen and other key areas of our school.  Key staff 
have also been brave and uploaded videos introducing themselves to you, so that you can get to put 
faces to names and learn a little about their roles, and, most importantly, how they can help you settle in.  
Alongside many of the areas you will also find a document to click on that will give you more information 
about that specific subject area – it may tell you who teaches it or some of the key features of that subject.  
There are also a few quizzes and activities to get your brain thinking!  You don’t need to print out whole 
booklets – much of the work can just be done on paper, or in a notebook.  Head to the school or Trust 
website and look for the Transition menu item, it will be right next to the school logo - please take a look. 
 
Included with this letter are the following documents –  

- Letter to parents and carers 
- Letter to Year 6 children 
- Transition Booklet 
- Uniform information 

I hope that you enjoy touring our website for information, and completing some of the tasks.  I will be in 
touch again before the end of term, until then I hope that you continue to keep safe and well. 
 
Best wishes 

 
 
Mr G Lloyd 
Headteacher 
 


